
  
AMERICAN WOMEN’S CLUB OF THE PHILIPPINES 

Thank you for your interest in participating 
as a vendor at our monthly bazaar.  At this 
time we are revising some of our forms and 
processes.  For this reason, we ask that you 
contact our office at: 

 awcphilippines@gmail.com 

Please request a copy of the latest Vendor 
Rules and Application form.  You may also 
contact us via telephone at 02 817-7587.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this 
presents to you at this time.

Thank you and we hope to see you soon!

AWCP Bazaar Staff
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